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19th March 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Covid19 Emergency childcare arrangements for key workers  
 
Emergency childcare arrangements for both parents or a single parent who works for the 
emergency services will be made available from Monday 23rd March 2020.  The current 
definition of key workers are those who work for the emergency services, blue light services e.g. 
NHS staff/ Police/Fire Service/Prison workers/social workers and school workers only, as 

defined by Welsh Government and Swansea Council. If you fall into the above categories and 
both parents are key workers or as a single parent you are a key worker and require childcare 
you can access emergency childcare in your specified Hub centre:- 
 

 
Hub centre childcare arrangements will initially be from 8.00 a.m. until 5.00 p.m. Monday to 
Friday as a drop in service.   

 
If possible, please could you indicate what days/times you will require to the following email 
address by 2:00pm on Sunday 22nd March:- birchgrove.primary@swansea-edunet.gov.uk  
If you intend to use the childcare hub, you must complete the consent/data form and bring this 
with when you register your child.   
. 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Matthew O’Brien 
Headteacher 

Birchgrove Primary School, 
Heol Nant Bran, 

Birchgrove, 
SWANSEA SA7 9LS 

 

Ysgol Gynradd Gellifedw, 
Heol Nant Bran, 

Gellifedw, 
ABERTAWE SA7 9LS 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr. M. O’Brien 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs M Hockin 

Telephone: 01792 814814 
Email:Birchgrove.Primary@
swansea-edunet.gov.uk   
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